
 

NRC TO INCREASE OVERSIGHT OF CATAWBA NUCLEAR POWER PLANT 

 

 The Catawba nuclear power plant faces increased oversight from the U. S. Nuclear 

Regulatory Commission due to violations linked to an event in April where the plant temporarily 

lost offsite power.  

 

 The Catawba plant, which is operated by Duke Energy, is located near York, S.C., about 

18 miles south of Charlotte, N.C. 

 

The two violations involved an incorrect modification to a Unit 1 generator protective 

relay that resulted in the loss of offsite power event. After a Regulatory Conference, the NRC 

determined that the violation for Unit 1 was appropriately characterized as “white,” meaning it 

has low to moderate safety significance. The violation for Unit 2 was found to be “green,” or 

very low safety significance. 

 

The NRC staff held the Regulatory Conference at Duke Energy’s request on Sept. 11 to 

discuss the risk significance of the inspection findings with the company. After reviewing the 

information from the inspection and the supplemental information provided by Duke during the 

conference, the staff reached its final safety significance conclusions. 

 

The NRC evaluates regulatory performance at commercial nuclear power plants with a 

color-coded system which classifies findings as green, white, yellow or red in increasing order of 

safety significance.  

 

The “white” finding puts Unit 1 into the Regulatory Response Column on the NRC 

Action Matrix, meaning the unit will be subject to additional NRC inspections beyond the 

baseline inspections that are conducted at all nuclear plants. Unit 2 remains in the Licensee 

Response Column, meaning it is subjected to normal baseline inspections.  

 

 

### 
 

News releases are available through a free Listserv subscription or by clicking on the EMAIL UPDATES 

link on the NRC homepage (www.nrc.gov). E-mail notifications are sent to subscribers when news releases are 

posted to NRC's website. For the latest news, follow the NRC on www.twitter.com/NRCgov. 
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